Georgia Department of Natural Resources

Environmental Protection Division-Land Protection Branch
2 Martin Luther King Jr., Dr., Suite 1054 East, Atlanta, Georgia 30334

(404) 657-8600; Fax (404) 657-0807

Judson H. Turner, Director

January 26, 2015 R T
VIA U.S. MAIL S @
BWAY Corporation
c/o Mr. Steve Bargeron, EHS Manager

1601 Valdosta Highway
Homerville, GA 31634

Subject: Seventh Voluntary Remediation Program (VRP) Progress Report, Dated January 22, 2015
BWAY Drum Site, HSI 10731/ VRP1266470869

NW Quadrant, Intersection of Charley Smith Road and U.S. Highway 84 (Tax Parcel No. 063-026)
Homerville, Clinch County, Georgia

Dear Mr. Bargeron:

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) acknowledges the receipt of the subject submittal prepared and
submitted on by Environmental Resources Management (ERM) on behalf of BWAY Corporation (BWAY). EPD has not
comments at this time and will defer evaluation of any conclusions regarding the need for additional groundwater monitoring
until receipt and review of the next VRP Progress Report (#8) by EPD.

If you have any questions regarding the site or future submittals, please contact Ms. Daniels directly via telephone at

(404) 657-8646 or email at carolyn.daniels@dnr.state.ga.us.
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David Reuland
Unit Coordinator
Response and Remediation Program
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